
SWR RE Notes – Nat’l RE Committee Mtg, 26 Feb 2016 

Non-Official 

- Jim Walton re-elected RE Committee Chairperson 

- Appointment of By-Laws Committee (Joe Vasta, Mark Hanlin, & Terry Muich) 

- Allen Morris confirmed as Finance Committee Rep 

- Newsletter committee – 14 entries so far this year - judges are: Larry Pagliaro (IL), Glenn Hutchinson 

(FL), & Larry Beebe (IA). 

-  Club Web Site Contest: The 2015 Contest Winer may enter the 2016 contest.  2016 judges are: 

Michele Cantelmo (E), Gene Post (MW), & Pat Brown (WO).  Must enter before 01 Jun 2016 (judging 

will be from 06 Jun to 06 Jul 2016). 

- By-Laws Change Requests:  

= Currently 7 for 2016; however, newly formed By-Laws Committee will review,    scrub, and 

report back on each for action.  Subjects include: 

1. Convention Treasurer 

2. Director of IT 

3. Remove eBoard Club Restriction 

4. Co-Director of Convention 

5. Director of Charity Definition 

6. Convention Date chg 

7. RE Filter of Bylaw chgs  

 

- Webmaster will resign at the end of 2016; looking for a replacement. 

- Charity Director resigned in Feb; applications for new one will be thru 15 April 2016. 

=  Applications for Appointed Positions are on the NCCC Website 

=  Three new charities have been selected for NCCC to support: 1. Shriners Hospital for 

Children, 2. Lions Club International, 3. St Jude Children’s Research Hospital.  Expect a letter 

from the NCCC to each member explaining more.  A selection will be held at the Apr 2016 mtg 

– all Governor’s will vote!! 

=   New Appointment to be made at the 23 Apr 2016 National Mtg 

=  NCCC plans to attend 3 national events to sell our $50 tickets:  1. Bloomington Gold Show, 

2. Carlisle Corvette Show, and 3. FunFest in Effingham, IL.  The newly appointed Charity 

Director should plan to attend those? 

 

Doc Lambert 

SWR RE 2016/17 

 

 

 


